
SCSC Summer Biking Program 
 

 
Bikers  
 
The tenth year for our summer biking will be beginning soon.  The rides will be on 
Tuesday evening starting at 6 PM weather permitting.  We ride a section on the 
Ohio Erie Towpath in the Stark County.  You ride at your own pace and go as far as 
you are comfortable with. Our rule of thumb is we ride out for 45 minutes, take a 
short break then return making the ride about an hour and a half long as a 
guideline. I send out an email a day or two ahead of time to let you know where 
we will be meeting at to start. If you want to be added to the, send an email to 
scscbikers@outlook.com.  
 
 
We have another overnight trip planned again like we did in 2014. We are going 
back to Titusville Pennsylvania and have blocked off a group of 14 rooms at the 
Caboose Motel for September 22. If you were there when we went in 2014, you 
know what a fun time it was. Our group made quite an impression at the Blue 
Canoe Brewery. If you are thinking of going please give the Caboose Motel a call 
to reserve your room. We need to book 10 rooms to get the discounted rate. The 
cancelation policy is 48 hours in advance of arrival date so you can cancel if your  
plans change.   
 
Bill Bail  
330 328-3825 
 


